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Dear Parents
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& Year 4 trip to Shire Hall - Monday 25" February 2019
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I am planning a trip for the Year 4 class to visit the Shire Hall in Dorchester on Monday
25™ February. To develop our topic of Smuggling that we are covering this term, Shire

Hall will be running a smuggling workshop for us.

g 2 The children will be taking part in various activities during the morning, from case

studies of smugglers in the Dorset area, looking at village life and archive evidence of
smuggling. They will also have a tour of the cells where smugglers were held and will

take part in role plays in the Shire Hall Courtroom.

They will finish this trip by having packed lunches at the Shire Hall before returning to

with a packed lunch, a warm coat, hat and sensible shoes.
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school early afternoon. Therefore, on this day, your child will need to come into school

The children wiil be walking to and from Shire Hall with school staff so we would just

be requesting a voluntary contribution from parents of £4.50 to cover the cost of the

workshop and activities being delivered by Shire Hall.

Please complete the reply slip and return it directly to the school office by Thursday 14™

February.
I think the children will really enjoy this outing.

Yours Sincerely
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MiKay < —=

Year 4 Class Teacher

Year 4 visit to Shire Hall - Monday 25" February 2019
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Shire Hall, please find enclosed a voluntary contribution of £4.50 D
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